
Waterloo Redevelopment Meeting
March 18,2024

A meeting of the Waterloo Redevelopment meeting was held March 18,2024, at 4:27 p.m. at

the Waterloo Historic Depot.

Member's present were:

Sallie Pease / President
Linda Higgins
Ken Surber / Town Council
Andrew Kruse / Town Attorney

Trina Caudill
Sabinia Keen
Pam Howard / Town Manager
Renee Duszrynski / Clerk Treasurer

The following business was discussed, and action taken: Unless specified all votes were

unanlmous

Contract for property on S Wayne: Howard updated the commission on the property for sale.

Conkling brought a person interested in storage units. Howard explained this did not fit into the

zontng. She met with a veterinary clinic interested in the property as well. They put in an offer,

but then began discussion of retaining some of the property for a well. They had an onsite

meeting, and it was agreed to by everyone. A&Z engineering will re-draw the boundaries and the

proposal will be redone and offer a lower price.

Meeting was adjoumed at 5:00 p.m.

Sallie Pease, President Renee Clerk


